
From: MacLean, Alex 

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2011 3:45 PM 

To: Markowitz, Deb 

CC: Recchia, Chris 

Subject: Re: causeway 

 

 

No that does not work. We already told Howard that the causeway would go back the way it 

was.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Jul 18, 2011, at 12:49 PM, "Markowitz, Deb" <Deb.Markowitz@state.vt.us> wrote: 

Hi Alex.  I spoke to Patrick today about Howard and the causeway.  He reminded 

me that James is equally irrational when it comes to the causeway so we need to 

be prepared for significant blow-back when go back on our decision to shorten 

it.  I suggested that he have a conversation with Chapin Spencer, the Loco Motion 

executive director and see whether he feels like he can talk with Howard.  He was 

fine with shortening the causeway and he does not want another big blow up with 

James and LCI.  Sound good?  It may not work- but it seemed to me to be worth a 

shot.  Deb 

  

Deb Markowitz, Secretary 

Agency of Natural Resources 

Center Building, 2nd Floor 

103 South Main Street 

Waterbury, Vt 05671-0301 
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